
January 2024 

Dear TRANSIT stakeholders, 

  

Below are the most recent updates from our project: 

  

• Our partners from the Universidad Politécnica de Madrid (Araceli Hernández), together 
with the APPA Renovables, participated in the Feria Genera, the largest fair about 
Energy and Environment in Spain, to talk about the challenge on education in 
renewables and the contribution of our project to these important goals. 

  

• We are conducting a research study on the societal impact of the energy transition, and 
we kindly invite you to participate in it. Participation is completely voluntary, and will 
not take more than 25 minutes of your time. To participate in the survey, please click 
here: https://shorturl.at/foKPY Shall you have any questions or concerns, please reach 
out to horizon-transit@fir.mt 

  

With regards, 

The TRANSIT consortium 

  

Follow us on our journey towards a sustainable future!   

  

  

You can withdraw your subscription to our newsletter at any time, by replying to this 
email.  
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